
 

 

 
 

13th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Titanic Day 

 

Next Thursday, 21st October 2021, Year 2 will be having their very own themed day! For this, we are inviting you to 
come to school in your very best Titanic themed outfit. Perhaps you will dress as a first-class passenger or a third-
class passenger. 

Throughout the day, we will have opportunities to complete Titanic themed activities, including some food tasting 
from the different classes on board the ship. 

The children will also have an opportunity to create their own small world Titanic scene. To do this, we would ask 
that each child brings a shoebox or cereal box – no bigger please! These will be sent home at the end of the day. 
The children are welcome to bring any other resources they might like to include; we do have resources in school 
that they can use too! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

The Year 2 Team 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 2 Titanic Day 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Class: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Any food allergies: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Any dietary requirements: ___________________________________________________________ 

  


